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From: Nirad [mailto:niradc@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 9:49 PM
To: Reed Cassidy <RCassidy@victoria.ca>
Cc: Andrew Dolan <adolan@victoria.ca>
Subject: Re: 2315 Cook BP052437

Hi Reed,
Sorry for the delay as I was away.

I have spoken to a few contractors and I was surprised to get their quotes, the cost for making the
improvements in the car port would be about $15,000+.

At this time I don't want to invest that kind of money on a carport. I'm planning to get it removed
instead of making the recommended changes.

Please let me know if I have to file for an application for that or can I just get it removed.

Thanks,
- Nirad

On Tue, Sep 13, 2016 at 9:36 AM, Reed Cassidy <RCassidy(@victoria.ca> wrote:

Hi Nirad.

I'm writing to seek an update on the status of this garage project. Are any of the construction assemblies ready for
inspection?

Thank you.

Reed Cassidy, RBO

Building Inspector

Sustainable Planning and Community Development
City of Victoria

1 Centennial Square, Victoria BC V8W 1P6
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